
October 9th Town Board Meeting 
Planning/Zoning Report  

Prepared by Patti Corlew, Zoning Administrator  

October 8, 2024 

 

Report Details: 

 

There were 1 Septic & 7 Land Use & Development  permits issued in the month of 

September, one of which was for the operation of Dingman Auto at 91 River 

Street. 

 

The Planning Board met on October 1, 2024 and approved a three lot subdivision 

for Camp Echo Lake.  The camp is subdividing off 2 one acre parcels which front 

on Golf Course Road.    There are future plans for a single family dwelling to be 

built on each parcel.   

 

The Zoning Board does not have a meeting this month.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Town Justice      Prepared by Leanna Molloy    010/07/2024  

Report Details: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024

JUDGE M. FISK

SurchargeFeeFineTypeNumber

$2,713.00$0.00$6,398.00Vehicle & Traffic81

0.000.000.00Penal1

0.00100.000.00DNA fee2

0.000.0025.00Town Ordinance10

0.0060.000.00Summary Proceeding3

0.002.000.00Civil1

0.00140.000.00Suspension fees2

$2,713.00$302.00$6,423.00Total100

JUDGE K. FERULLO

SurchargeFeeFineTypeNumber

1,137.000.002,700.00Vehicle & Traffic47

$0.00$0.00$0.00Penal1

0.0020.000.00Summary Proceeding1

0.00140.000.00Suspension fees2

$1,137.00$160.00$2,700.00Total51

112Total New Cases September:

$14,435.00Total Received September:

$4,814.00Town Share June:

$6,544.00Town Share August:



September Highway Report 

October Board Meeting 

(Highway Department) 

Prepared by (Pete Bederian) 

October 4, 2024 

 

We have been busy this month preparing Forest Lake Rd and 

Alden Avenue for paving. Hauled Blacktop for the paving and 

shoulder stone. Raked shoulder stone on edges. 

Repaired the Health Center Parking Lot with the Highway Paver 

and the help of the Water/ Sewer Department. 

Replaced the Catch Basin and Culvert on Hillcrest Drive. 

Mowed Alden Avenue and Pucker Street. 

   

                             Respectfully Submitted 

                             Pete Bederian 

                             Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 

 



 

 

OCTOBER MEETING 

Assessor 

Prepared by Gregory Klingler 
 

October 2024 

 

Report Details:  

 

Review of sales and new construction properties continues.  During the fall 

and winter months, parcel data will be reviewed, analyzed and verified 

with new construction sites visited to check on their progress in 

preparation for the 2025 assessment rolls.    

 

Next month we will be preparing the renewals for Senior citizen’s 

exemptions, scheduled to be sent out the beginning of 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  October 2024 Water Report 

 
Installed several meters including a new 

construction. Meters were read this month, we 

have been working with people who have high 

usage. 

The Dept. of Health came and did a sanitary 

survey of our plant, and the water tank, they 

recommended a new well cap and a reminder 

for the lead serviceline to be turned in October 

16th. 

Respectively, 

Tracy Benoit 

 

 

 

 



            OCTOBER SEWER REPORT 2024 

 

PUMP STATION C CALLED OUT FOR HIGH WATER.  

WE PULLED EACH AIR CHAIN IN CELL 2. AIR TUBES HAVE 

BEEN REPLACED WITH NEW ONES. 

 A DIFFUSER LINE DISCONNECTED FROM THE DIFFUSER.  

WE CONNECTED THE CHAIN BACK UP TO THE AIR LINE AND  

EVERYTHING WAS WORKING BACK TO NORMAL. 

WE ARE LOWERING THE LEVEL IN THE LAGOON TO REPAIR A 

HOLE IN THE LINER. 

 

 

    Respectfully,                     
            Mark Rumble II 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



October 2024 Parks and Rec Report 

 

Fall cleanups 

Garage sale setup  

Maintaining parks  

Cemetery fall clean ups 

Maintenance on equipment 

Garage sale cleanup  

Maintenance on vehicles 

 

 

 

 Respectfully, 

                         Joe Phillips 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 


